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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

DUGALD RIVER COMMISSIONING UPDATE 
 

The board of directors (Board) of MMG Limited (Company) announces that commissioning at the 

Dugald River zinc project in Queensland, Australia, continues to progress to plan with the completion 

of remaining construction work and the introduction of commissioning ore to the processing circuit.  

 

Testing of plant and equipment is underway, with trial batches of zinc concentrate now being 

produced.  

 

The Company officially opened Dugald River today with an event held on site and the first truckload of 

concentrate being delivered to the load out facility in Cloncurry. The Company anticipates shipping 

first concentrate to customers before the end of the year.  
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